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15th October 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child has been chosen to take part in “Hot Chocolate Club” which is a Maths booster 

group that will be run by Mrs Zach.   

The “Hot Chocolate Club” will take place on a Monday morning starting on Monday 5th 

November 2018. 

If you wish your child to attend they will have to arrive at school ready to start at 8.30am. The 

club will run until 9am.  Please complete the reply slip below and return to school as soon as 

possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Hay 

Head Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………....... 

I give permission for my child……………………………………………………………to 

participate in Hot Chocolate Club. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………..……… 

Parent/Guardian  
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